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       Mangere Bridge School Newsletter          

COMING EVENTS 

TERM 4 

Week 4 
Thurs 9 
Nov 

School Atheletics Day 

Fri 10 Nov Assembly hosted by Rms 
11 & 18 

Fri 10 Nov PTA Mufti Day 

Week 5 
Mon 13 
Nov 

Road Patrol training for 
Senior School 

Thurs 16 
Nov 

Newsletter 

 

PTA Notices 
The PTA have a busy term 4 ahead and 
need as much support as possible from 
our families. 

 
If you are able to offer any assistance with 
an event below, please contact Jasmine 

Hughes 
- jasmineh@mangerebridge.school.nz  
 

Thank you. 
. 
POHUTUKAWA FESTIVAL 

 
Saturday 25th November 
Mangere Bridge School 

Gates Open from 9:00am to 2:00pm 
Free Entry 
 

 Set up help from 7:00am 

 Help with activities 

 Pack down assistance 

 

 

 

 

 

Cross Country Zone Results 
Congratulations to all those wonderful students for their great 
effort in training and preparing for the Cross Country Zones at 
Ambury Farm held today. Here are the results… 
 

  
 

Mangere Bridge School came third overall 
Munro Rankin came 1st overall in year 6 boys 

Deanne Philpott came 1st overall in year 6 girls 

Mary O’Sullivan came 1st overall in year 4 girls 

Year 4 boys came 2nd 

Year 4 girls came 2nd 

Year 5 boys came 2nd 

Year 5 girls came 7th 

Year 6 boys came 1st 
Year 6 girls came 3rd 

  

 
      

The Sun is out and we need to be Sun 

Safe 

Please Remember  

All children MUST wear hats when 

they are outside  

         No Hat No Play 

School Hats can be purchased from 

the School office for $20.00 
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Kedgley Intermediate School’s after school music programme 

Kedgley Intermediate School’s after school music programme offers affordable instrument 

tuition for children aged 6 to 13yrs.  

Kedgley Music Centre (based at Kedgley Intermediate School) offers after school tuition in 

clarinet, drums, flute, guitar, keyboard, recorder, saxophone, cello, trumpet, ukulele and 

violin.  

Lessons are open to all Primary and Intermediate school children from 6 years of age.  

The fee is $80.00 for the first child and $50.00 for each extra child from the same family.  

The required music books are available for purchase and flutes, clarinets, saxophones, 

trumpets, violins, bass guitars/amps can also be hired at very reasonable rates.  For 

a 2018 enrolment/information pack please phone the KMC office 277-7043, or email your 

postal address to kedgleymusic@xtra.co.nz, or call in at the school office.  

 

 
 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 

Large Tree inside Swimming Pool area to be removed 

We are having the tree in the swimming pool area removed on the 23/24 November. The tree roots are 

causing damage to the surrounding area.  

 

  

Important Message for Parents/Caregivers 

For the safety of our children, all parents/caregivers & children must enter/exit through the main entrance 

door. Parents and children are not to climb the fence/gate at the back of Room 17 and 18.                              

Dear Parents, please set a good example for our children Thank you for your co-operation. 

Mangere Bridge School Athletics Day 
This Thursday 9 November, we are holding our school athletics day. Events start at 9.30am and finish at 
2.45pm. 
Children need to dress in suitable clothes that show their whanau colours. Children must wear a hat. 
 

Whanau colours: 
Piwaiwaka team (Years 0 - 2): Yellow  
Tui team (Years 3 & 4): Green 

Kereru team (Years 5 & 6): Purple 

 

11.00am      Year 6 bake sale   
1.10pm        Sausage sizzle    

         Sausages $2 

                      Ice blocks $1 

 

Whanau are most welcome to come and support their children. We are looking for eager volunteers to 
participate in the parent relay race at the end of the day. 
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 Pedestrian Crossing Improvement 

 
 

Where: Coronation Road – Taylor Road, Mangere Bridge 

When: 25/10/17 – 15/11/17 (Weather Dependent) 

Times: 7:00am to 6:00pm 

Duration: 3 weeks 
 

On behalf of Auckland Transport, Fulton Hogan will be carrying out Pedestrian Crossing Improvements out at 

Coronation Road – Taylor Road Intersection, Mangere Bridge. 

 
A new traffic control layout will be in operation during the work and brief delays may be experienced. Your 

cooperation in following the directions of any traffic control staff on duty and our temporary road signs would be 

appreciated. 

 
On-street parking may be limited during work hours. Any vehicles parked in the work area will be towed to a safe 

position a short distance from the work site and may be returned to its original  position by our approved towing 

company. Every effort will be made to locate the owner before towing. However, to avoid any inconvenience we 

would appreciate if you could park your vehicle away from the work area on scheduled work days. We will notify 

you directly if vehicle access to your driveway is likely to be affected. Should you require assistance at any time 

please do not hesitate to ask our onsite staff. 

 
For further information please contact the site engineer: 

 

Name: Johan Lau 

Phone: 027 807 9894 

Email: Johan.Lau@fultonhogan.com 

 
Alternatively, please phone the Auckland Transport call centre on: (09) 355 3553. 

 
This type of work can involve a certain amount of inconvenience. However, with your cooperation we are confident 

the work will be completed promptly and with minimal disturbance to residents, road users and pedestrians. 

 
We thank you in advance for your patience and cooperation while we undertake this work 

 
 

 

s                                  
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